
WHAT
Curwensville Borough has prepared 
a Master Plan for the future 
development of Irvin Park. A final 
Community Workshop has been 
scheduled to review the results of the 
planning process.

WHY
Representatives from the Borough, 
Plan Study Committee and The 
EADS Group, the consultant 
for this planning effort, will be 
on hand to review the Master 
Plan design with attendees.  
Other Plan recommendations, 
including proposed Recreation 
Programming and connections to 
the David S. Ammerman Trail will 
also be reviewed.  There will be 
opportunities for group and one-on-
one discussions and answering of 
individual questions regarding the 
Master Plan.

WHERE
Irvin Park - Pavilion #3

Curwensville Borough

WHEN
Wednesday

June 14, 2017
At 6:30 PM

WORKSHOP
Community

Irvin Park Master Plan

Come join us to plan for the...

FUTURE OF IRVIN PARK




